
GMB Craft Workers’ Pay Offer 2018 
 

BALLOT                
PAPER 
GMB  
Consultative Ballot on Craftworkers’ Pay Offer 2018-20 
 
VOTE BY POST 
Vote by marking a cross ‘X’ in the box next to your chosen answer. 
 
 

Proposal: 
 
The pay offer is summarised on the accompanying newsletter and set out in 
full at the following link: www.gmb.org.uk/craftworkers-payoffer 
 
GMB believes that the offer is the best that can be achieved through 
negotiations. 
 

I would accept the offer                                                                 □                  

I would reject the offer                                                                   □ 

 
 
VOTING CLOSES 
 
NOON on Thursday 3rd May 2018 
 
Your completed ballot paper should be received by GMB, Public Services 
Section, National Office, Mary Turner House, 22 Stephenson Way 
London, Euston, NW1 2HD, no later than the time and date shown above. 


